STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 = TTY (360) 586-8203

CERTIFIED MAIL

April 17,2014

Al Cabodi

President

McChord Pipeline Company
3001 Marshall Avenue
Tacoma, WA 98421

Dear Mr. Cabodi:

RE: 2014 Hazardous Liquid Control Room Management - Inspection — McChord Pipeline
Company —Tacoma WA

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a Control
Room Management inspection from March 18 to March 20, 2014 of McChord Pipeline
Company (McChord), Tacoma WA. The inspection included a review of control room
management procedures and processes.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection.

Staff would like to thank McChord’s personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during
this inspection.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Lex Vinsel at
(360) 664-1319. Please refer to the subject matter described above in any future correspondence
pertaining to this inspection.

Sincerely,

/ W’/
David D. Lykken

Pipeline Safety Director

ce: Nicholas Peelo, Chief Engineer, McChord Pipeline Company




